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SPECIAL NOTIFICATION  

 

 

 

There will be a presentation / discussion regarding our 2020 Facility Plan, 

presented by our Engineer Applied Technologies,  

to be held Tuesday January 28, 2020, at 10:00 AM,   

at our District Office, located at 1020 N. River Road, Rochester, WI 

 

There maybe three or more Commissioners in attendance.   

This is not a Commission meeting. No action will be taken 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gilbert Bakke - President 


